
 
Frances Lacy Elementary School                                                                               May 4, 2016 

“Elevating and Accelerating Every Child” 
 If you need free translation services to understand school processes, call (919) 852-3303.

 
 
 

Memorial Day Holiday: Monday, May 30 
 

Testing Reminders 
EOG testing is May 26 & 27 for all 3rd – 5th graders. The 5th graders will also be 
taking the Science EOG on June 1.   Because the testing schedule affects so many 
areas of the school, and we do our best to provide quiet testing areas, there will be 
no lunch visits for any student Kindergarten-5th grade from May 27-June 1. If 
make-up testing goes beyond June 1, we will have to extend this “no lunch visit” 
time frame. Also be reminded that 3rd – 5th grade students should not be checked 
out any earlier than 1:00 on Friday, May 27 so they can complete their test. No 
calls will be made to 3rd -5th classes during the testing period. Thank you for your 
help in this matter! 
 
 

Teacher and Staff appreciation Week: How Sweet it is to be Taught by You! 
Staff Appreciation Week is underway, as Lacy Staff is being honored by volunteers and students 

this week! 
Monday: Breakfast (contributions from The Third Place) 

Tuesday: Treat Day 
Wednesday: Flower Frenzy (students brought in flowers for staff) 

Thursday: Luncheon  
Friday: Mexican Appetizer Bar 

 
Thanks to all the wonderful volunteers, as well as the generous donations that were sent in!   

-Lis Thompson & Kristy Wood 
 
 

Pre-ordered School Sullies for 2016-2017 School year 
Pre-order your school supplies online now to be delivered at Meet the Teacher for the 2016-2017 
school year.  Please visit shopttkits.com and enter code #88435 to access the Lacy School lists. 
Donation and sponsorship opportunities are available online.  When sponsoring a kit please enter 
"donation kit" instead of your students name and teachers can assign them accordingly. For 
questions please contact Lise Sherlin lisesherlin@gmail.com or Crystal Smith 
cpsmith123@gmail.com. 



 
CHIP IN FOR LACY... IS BACK! 

Kids and families start saving your pennies, because every penny counts! Chip in for Lacy will 
be held Monday, May 16th - Thursday, May 19th and all donations will support the Lacy 
Foundation.  This is an awesome event that every single student at Lacy can participate in to help 
the Lacy Foundation.  Each morning students will take change to their homeroom teacher and 
place it in an envelope.  The envelopes will be collected at the very beginning of school by Lacy 
Foundation volunteers.  The amount that each classroom raises will be tracked, and the three 
classrooms that raise the most money will be receiving some special prizes!  So please find those 
change jars at home or grab those quarters out of your car and get ready because Chip in for 
Lacy is an EASY and GREAT way to support the Lacy Foundation!  Every Student Counts, 
Every Gift Counts!!!!  Please email Missy Boyd at melissakat@hotmail.com with any questions 
and THANK YOU for supporting the Lacy Foundation! 

 
 
You may also find WEDNESDAY WORDS available online at: lacyes.wcpss.net 

Monday - Friday May 2-6 Staff  Appreciation Week 
Thursday May 12 Lacy Chorus 7:00 pm 
Thursday May 12 2nd grades to Marbles Museum 
Friday May 13 5th grades to Chestnut Ridge: 

8:00am-5:15pm 
Saturday May 14 Letterland Day at Pullen Park: 

10:00-4:00 
Monday-Thursday May 16-19 Chip In for Lacy 
Thursday May 19 PTA meeting 6:30 
Monday  May 30 Memorial Day Holiday 
Friday June 3 Field Day 
Monday June 6 Rain Date for Field Day  
Tuesday June 7 3rd grades to Art Museum 
Wednesday June 8 5th grade Graduation: 9:00 
Thursday June 9 Last day of school     

 
 
 
 
 
	
  


